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Dear Sir/Madam 

Congratulations on your 65th Anniversary of the School of Information Engineering, 

Nanchang University 

 

To the Esteemed Faculty, Students, Staff, and Alumni of the School of Information Engineering, 

Nanchang University, 

 

On behalf of the Department of Electrical and Electronic Engineering at the University of 

Nottingham Ningbo Campus, it is with immense pleasure and profound respect that we extend 

our heartfelt congratulations and sincere greetings to each of you on the significant occasion 

of your institute’s 20th anniversary and the school’s 65th anniversary. 

 

Throughout the decades, the School of Information Engineering at Nanchang University has 

stood as a paragon of excellence in nurturing exceptional talents, contributing substantially to 

the growth and innovation of China's information industry. Your remarkable endeavours in the 

field of information engineering have not only significantly influenced this sector but have also 

played a pivotal role in advancing China's scientific and technological innovation, thereby 

contributing to the nation's economic development. 

 

The achievements you have realised in scientific research are truly commendable and serve as 

an inspiration to academic institutions worldwide. Your unwavering commitment to excellence 

and dedication to developing cutting-edge solutions have positively impacted various facets of 

society. 

 

As you commence a new chapter in this historic journey, we acknowledge and applaud your 

dedication to continue harnessing your unique strengths. Your focus on further enhancing 
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discipline construction, improving the quality of teaching, cultivating a robust teaching team, 

and fostering industry-university-research collaboration is indeed laudable. These efforts will 

undoubtedly magnify your contributions to China's information industry and its ongoing 

innovation and growth. 

 

As you celebrate these landmark milestones - the 20th anniversary of the establishment of your 

institute and the 65th anniversary of the school - we send our best wishes for continued triumph 

and brilliance in all your future endeavours. May this celebration herald the start of another era 

of groundbreaking achievements and unparalleled success. 

 

With warm regards and best wishes for a complete success in your celebrations, 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Dr C. F. Kwong, PhD CEng MIET SFHEA 


